
9th July 2021 

 

Dear Parent or Carer 

Year 12 GCSE and Vocational Results and Sixth Form Enrolment interviews  Summer 2021 

Qualification results will be available for students to collect as follows: 

Art & Design vocational level 3 results  Tuesday 10th August 9am to 11am 

GCSE and equivalent level 2 results  Thursday 12th August  9am to 11am 

 

We are planning to invite students on site to collect their examination results. As well as 

receiving their results, students will be able to access support with any queries about sixth 

form options and other pathways. 

Students should use the Burr Road entrance. If guidance concerning Covid-19 restrictions 

changes and we need to make any changes to these arrangements, we will keep you 

informed via the Academy website.  

If your son or daughter is unable to collect their examination results in person, they may 

nominate another person to collect them. In order to arrange this, please use your email 

address on record at the academy to send a request to exams@southfieldsacademy.com. 

The nominated person should bring proof of ID when collecting the results. Uncollected 

results will be posted home. 

Students who have applied to re-join the sixth form will be required to attend an 

enrolment interview once they have collected their examination results on August 12th.  

Although the process of awarding examination results has been different this year, we are 

confident that the process has been rigorous and that grades awarded are a fair reflection 

of the students’ performance. We are therefore not making any changes to our entry 

criteria for our students to sixth form courses.  If a student has changed their mind about a 

course they requested at their first interview, we will endeavour to enable them to change 

if they have met the entry criteria. If a student has not met the entry criteria for their 

chosen course, we will advise them of alternatives available. 

On a separate note, if a student believes that something has gone wrong in determining a 

grade they are awarded this summer, they can request a centre review and an awarding 

organisation appeal. More information is available on the academy website concerning this 

process and can be accessed here: 

https://www.southfieldsacademy.com/page/?title=Exams+%26amp%3B+Results&pid=17  

Students should contact the academy with any queries by emailing 

appeals@southfieldsacademy.com ahead of the deadline below: 

Deadline for students to submit applications for stage 1 centre 

reviews and appeals. 

3rd September 2021 
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Lastly, all students receiving evidence informed grades this summer can choose to sit public 

examinations in the autumn term in order to improve their grade. If your son or daughter 

would like further information about this, please email exams@southfieldsacademy.com  

Thank you for your attention and we look forward to seeing your son or daughter on 

results day. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Karen Frusciante 

Assistant Headteacher 
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